
TEMPORARY 
CARPARK CLOSURE
(PRUNING WORKS)

Dear Members, please be informed that our 
landscaping team will be carrying out coconut tree 

pruning works near the swimming pool on
30 April 2025, Wednesday from 8AM to 6PM.

To facilitate this safely, Carpark Lots 73 to 99 will be 
temporarily closed.

We kindly ask all members to use alternative 
parking lots during this period. Your cooperation is 

greatly appreciated to ensure the safety of all users.

Thank you for your understanding.

The Management 
24 April 2025

30 April 2025
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